

PO Box 218, Todd, NC 28684

www.touchtheworldministries.com

828-413-0438

May, 2018 Newsletter

Volume 17, Issue 2

I am reminded as we head into our Spring and Summer seasons of all the great teams and trips we have had in the past. Traveling to the location of our projects and meeting our partners and eating and working alongside them in their culture and environment has helped me tremendously to understand their hearts and lives. I am thankful that Barbara and I have experienced these brothers and sisters around the world. Jackson is a friend in Liberia that we have spent much time with. He and his wife, Harriet, have worked hard to help the orphans and widows in the Panta district up next to the Guinea

border. So grateful for the good people we have the privilege to work with around the world. Pastor Patrick Wamalwa is another great brother. He lives in Bumgoma Kenya, near the border of Uganda. He has a compound called River Jordan with 103 orphans that he and his family care for as their own. River Jordan has a medical clinic and a school on their compound and they are just finishing up the second phase of the school. We are grateful for the couple that had a heart to help in the education of the children at River Jordan. God only knows the great men and women that they will help educate from this school. We are so thankful for all of the amazing friends and partners that we have met across the



world. Not only have we met great people overseas, but we have also met many wonderful friends that partner with us here in the US. Some of you that give I have never met but I am so thankful for your hearts to see God's work done. It takes all of us working together to extend the kingdom of Christ around the world. Thank you all for loving and helping to make much of Jesus. May He bless you as we serve him together!

Until He comes, Homer



Child Sponsorship Program

Touching the World...One Child at a Time

Alice is one of 60 children residing at Love A Child Orphanage in Liberia, a partner of Touch the World Ministries. Reverend Albert Wreh, the director of Love A Child, and his wife, Rebecca, are committed to taking care of these precious children.

After both of her parents died in a motor accident during the civil war, a godly neighbor brought her to the home for us to help with the child. Alice wants to be a musician when she grows up.

There are hundreds of children like Alice that desperately need your sponsorship. For only \$25 per month you can make a difference in the life of a precious child.